
August 28, 2008

Cleanup work underway on Highway 2 east of Slave Lake
Slave Lake... Cleanup work is underway from a transport truck that has leaked liquid asphalt on the
westbound lanes of Highway 2 between the Athabasca River bridge and Mitsue, approximately 15
kilometres east of Slave Lake.

Motorists are advised to use caution in the area. There may be slippery sections and loose sand material
used as part of the cleanup activities. The cleanup work is expected to continue throughout the day. 
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Steve Otto
Operations Manager
Alberta Transportation
Office: 780-675 2624

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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